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13th Oct 2017 

Dates  

Fri 27th Oct 9.00  School Photos 

Tues 7th Nov 8.50  School Re-opens after half-term. 

Wed 8th Nov 3.45-5.00  Yr 4/5/6 Kurling at GCA 

Mon 13th Nov  1.00  Flu Vaccination  for Reception– Yr 4 

Tues 14th & Wed 15th Nov   Parents Evenings 

Wed 22nd Nov 3.45-5.00  Yr 5 & 6 Table Tennis at GCA 

Wed 6th Dec 3.45-5.00  Yr 3 & 4 Table Tennis GCA 

Thurs 14th Dec 10.15  Whole School Pantomime Trip  

Mon 18th Dec 12.00  Whole School Christmas Lunch and Party at Barton Grange Hotel 

Fri 22nd Dec 12.00  School closes at 12.00 for Christmas Holidays 

Stars of the Week 

Class 1 :    Eric  Gornall, Jimbob Southwell and Lily Drinkall 

Class 2 :    Megan Barnes, Martha Thornton and Harry Slater 

Happy Birthday to:- 

Oscar Byrne who is 10 today Friday 13th October, Guy Jenkinson who is 10 on Saturday 14th October and Mrs 
Jenkinson whose birthday was on Tuesday. 

Numbers Club October 

1st Prize :  Mr & Mrs L Jenkinson  (120)  2nd Prize:  Mr M Thompson (125) 

School Photos 

This year we have decided to have a change of photographer and we have asked Mel Jones a small independent company 

to undertake the children’s photographs. This will take place on Friday 27th October from 9.00am. A form will be sent out 

for you to decide on individual, family groups including siblings or both. There is no obligation to purchase the photographs. 

Cafod Harvest 

Thank you to everyone who helped us raise £139.74. The children were fantastic  leading the assembly on Wednesday and 

they certainly look very colourful today for the “Brighten Up” for harvest Cafod non-uniform day. 

Exemplar Education 

Please could all envelopes be returned on Monday 16th October. A negative response is absolutely fine, school receives a 

donation if a percentage amount of replies are returned. 

Christmas Night Out 

Carla has organised a Christmas party at Garstang Golf Club on Friday 15th December for Parents, Staff and Volunteers at 

school. A list is displayed in the porch at school and also attached to the newsletter, a deposit of £10 is needed as soon as 

possible. 

Class 1 - Wellies 

With the ground being very wet now is it possible that Class 1 children could have a pair of wellies in school at all 

times. School does have waterproofs for all the children to wear. If you could manage this asap it would be    

appreciated. 

W/C 16th  October   

Mon 16th  

Tues 17th 3.30-4.30  After school clubs—football 

Wed 18th 3.20-5.00  Yr 3 & 4 Basketball Tournament GCA—separate letter sent 

Thurs 19th 3.30-4.30  After School Clubs—Multi-skills & Netball    

Fri 20th   All day  Life Education Bus 

  3.10  Celebration Assembly  

 

 


